energy corporation
August 17, 2004

Oil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand
Artesia, NM 88210 RECEIVED

Attn: Gerry Guye AUG 1 8 7004
QER-ARTESIA
Re: M Dodd B Deep Federal #2
H-14-17S-29E
30-015-31041

Gerry:

In response to your letter of July 15, 2004 (copy attached), the above
referenced well is ready for re-inspection and a bradenhead test. I understand
that Doyle Davis has already notified you of this and made the necessary
arrangements. If you have any questions or require further information, please
dont hesitate to contact me.

Thanks for your help.

incerely, '
i) U

Diana J. Canngn
Production Analyst

P.O. Box 227 « Artesia, New Mexico 88211-0227 - (505) 748-3303 + Fax (505) 746-2523
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Marbob Energy Corp
PO Box 227
.y RECEIVED

Artesia, NM 88211-0227
AUG 1 8 7004
QG AHTESIA

Attn: Diana J. Cannon

Re: M Dodd B Deep Fed #2
30-015-31041

Diana:

The test performed on July 1, 2004 was a MIT (Casing integrity test) not a bradenhead test. I was unable to perform a test of the
bradenhead since it was not plumbed to the surface, therefore was not visible. Iinformed the company representative on location that
the cellar must be dug out and the bradenhead plumbed to a position above the surface of the location so it may be tested and
monitored. This was the reason for the violation (copy attached).

Please advise me 48 hours prior to the date you are ready for re-inspection. This date must be prior to placing the well on injection.

Sincerely,

Gerry Guy,
Compliance Officer
District II - Artesia

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * htp://www.emnrd.state.nm.us




